
Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class Festive Calendar 2022 

           “Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.” 
 

Our Nursery Values are: Friendship , Happiness, Kindness  and Love  

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are now approaching the festive season so have planned some events in our nursery in 

the lead up to the Christmas holidays. 
Please see below an outline of what we have on offer for children and families. You will 
receive a newsletter in December with further updates and all dates/times will also be on 
our school app. 

Christmas Parties 
We will have our Christmas party afternoon for the PM/FD session on 14th December  
and our Christmas party morning for the AM/FD children on 15th December. 
Children are welcome to come along on this afternoon/morning dressed in their finest and ready to party! There 
will be opportunities for music, dancing, singing and snacking.  
We are hoping that a special visitor may join us at some point during the parties if we sing loud enough, we’ve 
heard he likes mince pies so will make sure we leave some out! 

Our staff team will take lots of photographs to share on your child’s online journal with you.  

        Nursery Nativity 
We are excited to share the breaking news with you all….we are having a Nursery Nativity this year! It’s been a 
while since we’ve been able to do this so we are all delighted that we can prepare a short performance with our 
wonderful little learners. 
Over the next 4 weeks we will be learning some songs, actions and simple speaking parts. All we ask of you is 
that you help your child practice their singing, speaking or acting at home.  We have all the costumes so will 
help all the children get dressed up on the day if they wish.  
The nativity will take place on Monday 19th December starting at 10.45am-11.15am in the main school hall. 
Due to our numbers being smaller this year we will be having a joint performance so invite any PM or full day 
children to join us. We ask that they get brought to the nursery entrance at 10.35am to allow us to get them 
into their costume. 
After the performance parents & carers are welcome to join us in the infant hall for some light 
refreshments/snacks until 11.45am.  
The morning children can remain in the nursery until the end of their session at 12.30pm or if you would rather 
take them home after the performance this can also be arranged. The afternoon session will begin at 12.30pm 
as per usual timings. 
We hope you are as excited about this as we are and look forward to many of you joining us. 

 

Cake and Carols 
There will be an opportunity for school or nursery parents & carers to come along to the school main hall on 
Friday 16th December at 11am for our ‘Cake and Carols’ morning. 
This is a chance to sit back and relax with a cuppa and a cake while you listen to some festive performances to 
get you in the Christmas mood from our school choir and brass band. It is a time to chat with other parents & 

carers and swap your Christmas stories. We hope to see many of you there! 


